
 

 

 

 

 

9th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I wanted to give you some information about changes to staffing from January. 

 

As you know, Mrs Martin, our deputy, will be returning to school after her maternity. 

She has decided to come back part time and will, therefore, not be doing the two 

days of teaching in Magenta class as originally planned. She will continue her deputy 

role for two and a half days per week. 

 

Miss Green leaves us at Christmas, after her short-term contract, for a new job in 

January. Thank you so much to Miss Green for all her work with Magenta and Lime 

classes this term. Mr Wiley will also leave us for pastures new. Thank you for your 

work as a teaching assistant in Lime and Maroon classes, Mr Wiley. 

 

Miss Savoia is going to move to Maroon class from January to share her expertise 

with Key Stage 2. Miss Barnes will work in Green class for the remainder of the year. 

 

Mrs Canham will return to Lime class, full time, from January, after doing a fantastic 

job standing in for Mrs Martin this term. Thank you for all the improvements you 

have made to our school, Mrs Canham. 

 

Finally, in Magenta class, working for two days per week, we are delighted to 

welcome back Mrs Steel. Many of you will remember Mrs Steel, who was assistant 

head at Park Grove before leaving a few years ago. We are so happy to have her as 

part of the team again. 

 

If you have any questions about these staffing changes, please feel free to get in 

touch. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Sawyer 

j.sawyer@ebor.academy  

Head teacher 
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